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School District of Beloit Sends Out Technology Survey 
To School District of Beloit Families 

 
 
Beloit, Wisconsin, April 3, 2020 – The School District of Beloit sent out a survey to all families in the 

district in order to ascertain the accessibility of devices and internet usage in each student’s home. 

“We want to make sure that all our students have access to the tools they will need in order to 

continue to stay engaged and participate in active learning during this time of school closure,” said 

Interim Co-Superintendent Sue Green. 

The survey was distributed through text, email and the School District of Beloit app. If families did not 

receive the survey, they are encouraged to call their child’s school and leave their name and phone 

number on the school’s voicemail. Staff members will be reaching out to those families early next 

week.  

The School District has asked that all surveys be completed by Tuesday, April 7. “We are currently 

putting together several options and plans to work with families in need of devices and Wi-Fi” Green 

shared. “The surveys will allow us to know what the current need is and how many of our families are 

in need.” 

 

### 


